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On behalf of the 2023 reunion committee, we would like to express our deep appreciation for those who attended and helped with our Grimes-Taylor reunion. We could not have done it without you. We hope you had a time of laughter, fun, and met up with long-lost cousins & family members.
For those who were unable to attend Sunday service the 
Scripture was St. Mark 10:45-52 with a message entitled 
“Lord do it for me right now.” Law Street Baptist church was Albert & Ruby’s home church. In honor of them a donation to Law Street Baptist church was made on behalf of the Grimes-Taylor family reunion.

Our Family website https://www.togethertaylorfamily.com/ is still active. On the website you can view pictures, stay in contact with members who have subscribed, stay up to date with upcoming events, review family history & tree, and view 2023 financials.

We are looking for nominations and or volunteers for the next reunion! If you would like to join the committee for the next reunion, please reply to this email or contact us via the website. 

We enjoyed seeing the fellowship & pray blessings over each family.

Until we meet again.
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